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March 13, 2017

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am very concerned by the haste with the health care bill is being

drafted. Major legislation should be created carefully. It will affect tens and

likely hundreds of millions of people dramatically. Debate and committee

work should await the CBO report. Legislators should have time to read

and comment on aspects of the new regulations. Amendments by groups

besides the leadership team should be considered. This unseemly rush gives

the impression that there is much to hide.

Please assure me that you will work toward an effective deliberative

process.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our government by the people.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


